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To:
Cc:

Subject:

Eve Marschark [evemarschark@verizon.net]
Wednesday, July 28, 2010 4:27 PM
landjspiegel@aol.com; EP, RegComments; margueritequinn@pahousenews.com
dan@agafarms.com; dixie14@verizon.net; WBattist@its.jnj.com; Ieft34@verizon.net;
bdrewblc@comcast.net; abbrooksi @verizon.net; creisinger@cephalon.com
Re: Proposed Regulations on Marcellus Shale Drilling

Nicely done, John!

Eve Marschark
President, Bedminster Regional Land Conservancy - Accredited
evemarschark@verizon.net
215-795-2023
www.bedminsterlandconservancy.org - Look for info on our Traditional Artisans Show 9/11-12
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WBattist@its.ini.com ; Ieft34@verizon.net:
To: RegComments@state.pa.us ; margueritequinn@pahousenews.com
Cc: dan@agafarms.com ; dixie 14@verizon.net; evemarschark@verizon.net
bdrewblc@comcast.net; abbrooksi@verizon.net; creisinger@cephalon.com
Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2010 3:16 PM
Subject: Proposed Regulations on Marcellus Shale Drilling

The Bedminster Regional Land Conservancy (Bucks County) would like to comment on the proposed regulatory changes
that would strengthen safety and environmental restrictions on drilling for natural gas in the Marcellus shale areas in the
state. The Conservancy board unanimously voted to support these safety and environmental proposals.

John Spiegel, secretary
Bedminster Regional Land Conservancy


